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After-school activities! Lecturers from the Robotics Engineering Program, Safety Technology and
Occupational Health Program, and Electrical Technology Program, along with students from the
Robotics Engineering Program and Safety and Occupational Health Technology Program, visited and
collected data from the Ban Bat and Trok Ton Pho communities on January 29-30, 2025, as part of
the project to develop the potential of the new generation in health promotion and safety for health
management in urban areas, organized by the Faculty of Public Health, Thammasat University, and

the Thai Health Promotion Foundation (ThaiHealth).



